
Joan Moses 
 

Please see attached files. Thank you for your consideration!



 

 
New Mexico Environmental Improvement Board 
1190 St. Francis Drive, Suite N4050 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
 
Dear New Mexico Environmental Improvement Board,  
 
On behalf of Western Resource Advocates’ supporters across New Mexico and beyond, we 
want to thank you for your ongoing work discussing options to advance transportation 
electrification in New Mexico. 
 
Attached is a list of 41 New Mexico residents who added their name in support of the Low-
Emission Vehicle (LEV) and Zero-Emission Vehicle (ZEV) standards being considered on 
May 4-6. 
 
Each of these signatures is being provided from the individual supporter, and not on behalf 
of Western Resource Advocates.  
 
Our supporters look forward to your continued commitment to increasing electric vehicle 
adoption in New Mexico. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joan Moses 
Digital Engagement Specialist 
Western Resource Advocates 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



To the New Mexico Environmental Improvement Board:  

Across our state, fossil-fueled vehicles contribute to unhealthy air pollution and the effects 
of climate change that we experience every day, from prolonged drought to heatwaves and 
more intense wildfires. Expanding electric vehicle use across New Mexico can help act on 
climate change and open new doors to economic opportunities for New Mexicans.  
 
Pollution from fossil-fueled vehicles makes up 14% of the carbon pollution that harms New 
Mexico’s air and climate. Adopting clean-vehicle standards will help reduce that pollution 
and protect New Mexicans’ health, lower the costs of owning an electric vehicle, and ensure 
fleets of vehicles bought for public service don’t add to greenhouse gas emissions. 
  
New Mexico took an important step forward last June when the New Mexico Environment 
Department and Albuquerque Environmental Health Department announced a path for 
adopting Clean Car standards. The proposed Low-Emission Vehicle (LEV) and Zero-
Emission Vehicle (ZEV) standards being considered May 4-6 by the New Mexico 
Environmental Improvement Board will be critical for New Mexico to reach its bold climate 
goals.  
 
Join us in thanking the New Mexico Environmental Improvement Board for considering 
adopting Clean Car standards for our state, and let them know you support continued 
momentum to accelerate electric vehicle adoption across New Mexico.   
 
Sign your name to show your support for New Mexico Clean Cars today!  
 
[Signatures Attached] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



First Name Last Name City State Zip Code 
Kacy Alexander Corrales NM 87048 
Jerry Osborn Albuquerque NM 87107 
Pam McGroarty Lemitar NM 87823 

John Reese 
High Rolls 
Mountain Park NM 88325 

Virginia Garlitz Plymouth NH 3264 
Cindy Calder Albuquerque NM 87105 
Bruce Armstrong Taylor Santa Fe NM 87501 
Marianne Miller Albuquerque NM 87113 
Darian DeBolt Belen NM 87002 
Lisa Padilla Albuquerque NM 87102 
TeriLee Huff Albuquerque NM 87112 
Jan Stanley Santa Fe NM 87506 
Polly Thomson Edmunds Deming NM 88030 
Melodie Milhoan Abiquiu NM 87510 
Valerie Wood Los Alamos NM 87544 
Veronica Egan Tesuque NM 87574 
Joanne Ferrary Las Cruces NM 88012 
Chris Jones Santa Fe NM 87507 
Susan Broidy Albuquerque NM 87109 
Anni Hanna Albuquerque NM 87122 
Danielle R. Trujillo Bayard NM 88023 
Sandy Bayes Santa Fe NM 87507 
Joe Wu Albuquerque NM 87120 
Rick Cormier Santa Fe NM 87508 
Jon Swalby Organ NM 88052 
Marianne Miller Albuquerque NM 87113 
Bobby L Price Belen NM 87002 
Don McMurry Los Alamos NM 87544 
Ann Walker Ramah NM 87321 
Coralyn Schroeder Albuquerque NM 87123 
Hiranya Roychowdhury Las Cruces NM 88011 
Duane Nessman Clovis NM 88101 
Elen Freelander Albuquerque NM 87106 
jean milu truesdale Albuquerque NM 87112 
Gail Avignone Silver City NM 88061 
Lori Hammett    
Terry Hancock Socorro NM 87801 
Greg Parham Anthony NM 88021 
Michael Melendez Belen NM 87002 
Robert Durán Santa Fe NM 87507 
Darian DeBolt Belen NM 87002 

 


